
Dear Sirs, 
 
I refer to your letter addressed to the board of directors of Ngan Aak-Kunch Aboriginal Corporation 
RNTBC concerning the Council of Australian Governments investigations into Indigenous land 
administration and use. 
 
The board wish to confirm their support for the submissions made by Cape York Partnerships on 7 
May 2015. Like many groups on the Cape the Wik and Wik Waya Peoples are now holders of land 
that is both Aboriginal Freehold and subject to determinations of native title, but are yet to realise 
any positive economic or social outcomes from their considerable land holdings. 
 
 
 

 
Regards 
 
Philippe Savidis 

Senior Solicitor/Contact Officer Ngan Aak-Kunch Aboriginal Corporation RNTBC 
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